
PUBLIC ADVISORY
Homeowners and Property Owners – Electrical Safety

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL INSPECTORATE DIVISION

The electrical wiring of permanent electrical installations for residential homes, 
commercial buildings and industrial facilities is recommended to be periodically 
inspected at periods not exceeding five (5) years to determine if the installation 
is safe.
Further, if the electrical wiring of the above buildings has been modified from 
the original installation that was inspected, an electrical inspection of these 
modifications must be carried out to determine if the overall electrical installation 
is safe.  
To get an updated Electrical Certificate of Approval for an electrical installation, 
homeowners and property owners can apply to the Electrical Inspectorate Division 
for a “Condition Inspection”.

Chief Electrical Inspector

No. 48 Eastern Main 
Road, Arouca.
Tel: 692-6548/49	

Maska Building, 
La Romain.
697-7976	

No. 2 Elizabeth 
Street, St. Clair, 
Port of Spain.
628-9500 
ext 1107	

Corner Castries and 
Carrington Streets, 
Scarborough, 
Tobago.
639-3459

OFFICE LOCATIONS


